
Simon J. ffitch 

Attorney at Law 

Telephone:  (206) 669-8197 

Email:  simon@ffitchlaw.com 

 
September 7, 2021 

 

 

SENT VIA UTC WEB PORTAL 

Mark L. Johnson 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 

P. O. Box 47250  

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

 

Re: Avista 2021 Clean Energy Implementation Plan (CEIP) 

  Docket U-210628 

 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

 

Enclosed for filing in the above-referenced docket are the Comments of The Energy Project 

regarding the Avista Washington Clean Energy Implementation Plan (Public Draft, 1st Edition, 

August 16, 2021), and accompanying Tables 1 and 2.  These Comments and Tables were 

provided via electronic mail to Avista (Shawn Bonfield, Annette Brandon, David Meyer) on this 

date. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Simon J. ffitch, WSBA No. 25977 

Simon J. ffitch 

Attorney at Law 

for The Energy Project 

(206) 669-8197 

 

SJf 

Enclosures  

Cc: Avista (Shawn Bonfield, Annette Brandon, David Meyer) 
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